
 
 

No. 213 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Lambley to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

Taxi Industry 
 

1. When will the NT Government provide a response to the NT Public 
Accounts Committee report into the Taxi Licensing and Subleasing, 
tabled in Parliament in November 2017? 

 
2. Will the NT Government remove the cap on the number of taxi licences 

in Darwin and Alice Springs? 
 

3. How many people are employed by the NT Government to provide 
monitoring and regulation of the NT Taxi Industry? 

 
4. Has the Department of Transport made in any changes in how they are 

managing the Taxi Industry since the report was released in November 
2017? 

 
5. What changes are currently being undertaken within the Department of 

Transport to ensure the NT Taxi Industry is better monitored and 
regulated? 

 
6. How is the Department of Transport providing greater “transparency 

and accountability” in their decision making? 
 

7. Will the NT Government be changing legislation to improve the taxi 
industry? 

 


